Arrowood Home Owners Association Meeting December 7, 1999

Attendees:

Tom DeWispelaere

Glenn Collins

Diane Morvay

Byron Lewis

James Bullard

The meeting was called to order by Tom DeWispelaere at 7:10PM at KC’s Restaurant.

1. Reviewed previous meeting minutes.

2. This meeting was held at the restaurant and all of the residents were invited to attend. About 20 residents attended plus the above board members.

3. The residents were informed about the electrical work being done at the main entrance, to get the lights and sprinkler system working.

4. It was announced that the HOA changed banks from First Union to F & M Bank.

5. The storm water management area was discussed. The HOA is looking into turning this area into a pond. We will investigate what, if any, Prince William County will pay towards this.

6. The lines at the stop signs have been painted. At the annual meeting we will take a vote to see if the residents would like to have a minimum fine of $200 for speeding in the development.

7. It was announced that there would be no rate increase in the annual HOA dues. This is also the first year that we have offered an annual payment with a discount of 1 month if paid in full by January 21, 2000.

8. The annual HOA meeting will be held at 7pm Thursday March 16, 2000 at the PWC Central Library.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 for the dinner to begin.

Respectfully Submitted,

Diane Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

